
Join Us for the Passenger Feedback Forum! 

Dear Valued Passenger, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Passenger Feedback Forum, where your voice 

matters the most! This is a unique opportunity for you to share your experiences and suggestions 

directly with our team. 

Details of the Forum: 

• Date: May 15, 2024 

• Time: 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

• Location: Community Center Hall, 123 Main St, Cityville 

Please RSVP by May 1, 2024, to confirm your attendance. Your feedback is invaluable, and 

together we can work towards enhancing our services. 

To reserve your spot, please click the link below: 

RSVP Here  

We look forward to hearing from you! 

Warm regards, 

The Passenger Feedback Team 

http://www.example.com/rsvp

